

From: Dietz, Sidney  
Sent: 10/25/2010 4:32:19 PM  
To: 'Kaneshiro, Bruce' (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov)  
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Subject: FW: draft of executive-director letter regarding PG&E 2011 default delats

Bruce --

Hi there!

I will be traveling tomorrow, so if you have any reaction, let me know by email. I can call you if you'd like to talk.

yours,

sid  
415 209-3654 (cell)

**From:** Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov]  
**Sent:** Friday, October 22, 2010 2:07 PM  
**To:** Dietz, Sidney; Kaneshiro, Bruce; Roscow, Steve  
**Cc:** Meeusen, Karl  
**Subject:** RE: draft of executive-director letter regarding PG&E 2011 default delats

Hey there,

This letter in its current form is extremely dense; I think it can use some help in pulling the highlights in bulleted form. Also, the whole discussion about lessons learned about summer time changes is in half a sentence. In any case, I know what you are saying because I was in that meeting, but whoever that reads this will need some translation help.

marzia

**From:** Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com]  
**Sent:** Friday, October 22, 2010 11:49 AM  
**To:** Kaneshiro, Bruce; Roscow, Steve; Zafar, Marzia  
**Cc:** Meeusen, Karl  
**Subject:** draft of executive-director letter regarding PG&E 2011 default delats

Resending with a cleaner version of the document.

\*\*\*\*\*

Hi, ya'll!

Here is a draft of our letter to Paul Clanon asking for the delays that we discussed on Wednesday. We would like to file this and get a response quickly so that both we and the CPUC's outreach plans can be adjusted. After your review, I would like to file on Monday.

The letter includes an extra piece about converting from rolling defaults to twice-per-year defaults for customers. I suspect that this conversion would require an advice letter, but I left it in this draft, in a nice pink, as food for thought. I further suspect that leaving it in the final letter would slow the process down, so I am inclined to take it out of the final for Monday unless you both enthusiastic and optimistic about the idea staying in the letter.

Thanks for your time, if you'd like to chat about this, please give me a call on my cell at 209-3654.

yours,

sid

<<draft MARA delay letter 2.doc>>